
Incubator 2, 
 Alconbury Weald Enterprise Campus,  

Huntingdon, PE28 4WX 

 

18 October 2018 

 

 

 

Letter confirming the outcome of internal review 

Ref Nos:  CA23, CA25 and CA32 

We refer to your email of 15 October 2018 where you requested a review of our 

responses, we have now conducted such a review and the decisions have been 

upheld for the following reasons: 

1. We provided a response to all of your requests for information.   

2. We applied an exemption relating to legal professional privilege which was 
appropriate in the circumstances.   

3. The other two requests related to information which is already in the public 
domain and we provided you with the weblink to each. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 

apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 

Commissioner can be contacted at: 

Information Commissioner's Office 

Wycliffe House, Water Lane 

Wilmslow, Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 




